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Ignite School’s Elementary Division welcomes you to September 2021 and what a difference a 

year makes!  

 

We’re ecstatic that the wise leadership of the UAE is striking the right balance between safety 

and flexibility. What this means for our students and staff is that school has already returned to 

more of a normal feeling. As we walk through the ES classrooms, some of our familiar favorite 

scenes can be seen playing out once again. 
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As you can see from these exciting images, we are dreaming again; we are  

and building again. The feeling is quite different from last year currently! 

We know that the pandemic isn’t over but we have have learned to manage by  

following safety protocols. 

 

Our teachers have already been busy establishing and facilitating our Ignite classroom culture 

based on positive communication, collaboration, creativity, respect, tolerance, routines and goal-

setting. 
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We’re thankful to be able to serve our students and family with a quality education. 

We’re thankful for our new team of parent volunteers who you can often see when you drop off 

your children in the morning. 

 

Despite our change in Arrival and Dismissal routines in which we were expecting some bump in 

the road, one parent remarked, “It’s different this year! You can tell there’s a more serious 

feeling about organization and structure.” We’re thankful to you, our parents, for all of your 

feedback, whether it helps us to grow or to glow! 

 

As September rolls in, we look forward to a great year of learning, teaching and partnership. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Dr. Steve 
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